
PICNIC TIME 
 
It is time for the Annual June Picnic (a 
family affair) which is the end of the fiscal 
year for the Yolo County Historical 
Society, The Yolo County Historical 
Museum supporters and the Friends of the 
Archives.   This year we are inviting other 
historic Yolo County groups to join us.  
Our plan is to identify individual groups by 
the color of their name tag, however, that 
may prove impossible as many of us 
belong to more than one historical group.   
We may have to rethink our plan.  

 
MEET THE NEW YOLO COUNTY 

ARCHIVIST 
 
Yolo Countyʼs new archivist, Moira 
Conlan, will be the guest of the Friends of 
the Yolo County Archives at this yearʼs 
annual picnic and meeting on Thursday, 
June 17th, at the Gibson House according 
to Ted Smith, President of the Friendsʼ 
group.  
 
Ms. Conlan began her new duties at the 
Archives on March 15 and comes to Yolo 
County after spending four and one-half 
years in the Delaware Public Archives.  
Prior to that, she worked as an assistant 
professor at Mississippi State University.  
 
The new archivist was born and raised in 
Marion, Mass., and earned her B.A. at the 
University of Massachusetts and her M.A. 
from Simmons College in Boston.  Her 
move to this area was the result of her 
husbandʼs transfer to Travis Air Force 
Base, where he serves as the pilot of C-

17s.  The couple has a two year-old son, 
and they live in Vacaville.                        

 
GIBSON MUSEUM PLANS COMMUNITY 

EVENTS 
 

Outdoor Movies  
 

July 18:  A Night at the Museum I 
July 25:  A Night at the Museum II 
 
July 4:  4th of July celebration 
 
August 29:  Historic Music Program - 
Outlaws, Villains, and Rogues 
 
September 11 & 12:  Hispanic 
Celebration            
October 3:  Holiday Crafts Faire 
 
 

WINTERS HISTORY PROJECT 
 

The Winters History Committee has been 
asked to install a Winters exhibit at the 
Yolo County Historical Museum which 
opened on May 16.  The committee is also 
planning to install another new photo 
exhibit entitled:  “Winters:  Wheels of 
History”, which will document changing 
modes of transport.  The latter will be 
shown during the month of August at 
Steady Eddyʼs Coffee House in Winters. 
 
The Winters History Committee was 
favorably impressed with the Societyʼs 
decision to affiliate with the Winters 
History Project. 
 
    Joann Larkey



2010 
 

ANNUAL JUNE PICNIC 
 

YOLO COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
YOLO COUNTY HISTORICAL MUSEUM 

FRIENDS OF THE YOLO COUNTY ARCHIVES 
 

THURSDAY, JUNE 17th, 2010  
YOLO COUNTY HISTORICAL MUSEUM 

(GIBSON HOUSE) 
512 GIBSON ROAD 

WOODLAND 
 
 
 

 
 
THE MEMBERS OF THE YOLO COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY, THE YOLO COUNTY 
HISTORICAL MUSEUM, AND THE FRIENDS OF THE YOLO COUNTY ARCHIVES ARE JOINING 
TOGETHER ON THE SHADY GROUNDS OF THE MUSEUM TO ENJOY THE ANNUAL FAMILY-
STYLE PICNIC.  IT IS YOUR CHANCE TO MEET OTHERS WHO ARE WORKING TO PRESERVE 
HISTORY. 
 
 

6 p.m. HAPPY HOUR 
 

Wine and Sparkling Cider Served by the Friends of the Yolo County Archives 
 
 
 

ENTERTAINMENT   
 
 
 

7:00 p.m. POTLUCK DINNER 
 

Bring your own silverware, plates, cups and lawn chairs, if desired. 



 
Also, bring one of the following (to serve 8) according to the initial of your 

last name: 
 

A to G - Salad 
H to O - Hors dʼoeuvres 

P to Z - Hot Dish  
 

Bread, coffee, tea and dessert will be provided. 
 

7:45 p.m.  PROGRAM 
 

Master of Ceremonies:  David Flory 
 
 

Presentation of Museum Board 2010-2011 
Vice-President:  Mike Lerch 

 
Business meeting and election of officers:  Friends of the 

Yolo County Archives 
President:  Ted Smith 

 
Review of past yearʼs activities Yolo County Historical Society 

Presentation of the Society Board 2010-2011 
President:  B.J. Ford 

 
 

TOUR OF THE MUSEUM 
The Museum, display barn, blacksmith shop and gift shop will be open. 

 
 


